
 Pre-K Amazon Wish Lists 

 As we head into the 2023-2024 school year, we ask that you are mindful of our Lower School Gift Policy. 
 Please know that gifts are never expected. Our favorite gifts are the plentiful smiles from your children! While 
 we greatly appreciate the generosity of our community, we request that any gestures of thanks are focused on 
 the  Lower School Amazon Classroom Wish List  . Lower  School faculty devised this idea in an effort to 
 streamline possible giving. The links below are to specific grade level gift lists: 

 PreK:  Rachel Goepfert & Navdeep Dhillon 
 https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/1F5RM2NRSEEFB 

 PreK:  Sondra Jones & Raegan Gould 
 https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/1A8PF12DDGLGP 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to Amy Abdo 
 (  aabdo@mphschool.org  ) or Alyssa Palmer (  apalmer@mphschool.org  ).  We cannot thank you enough for your 
 partnership and support! 

 Thank you, 
 Amy Abdo & the Pre-K Team 
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